
 

Amelia W.L. Darrow, Esq. 
 
Amelia W.L. Darrow, Esq. is a partner at Windham Law, PLC, in Brattleboro, Vermont. Her practice 
focusses on estates and trusts law, elder law, and real estate.  
 
A longtime resident of southern Vermont, Amelia received her juris doctor from Vermont Law School, 
cum laude. She received her BA in a joint degree from Marlboro College and the School for International 
Training, graduating with the distinction of Highest Honors. Amelia interned at the United Nations for a 
judge at the Appeals Chamber of the International Criminal Tribunal for Rwanda in The Hague, The 
Netherlands. Her work there included issues of international criminal law, international and humanitarian 
law. Attorney Darrow also has experience with immigration and refugee law. 
 
Amelia honed her business skills early in her career running the daylily farm in South Newfane. Later she 
managed intellectual property assets, licenses, and copyrights in the entertainment industry, developing 
music and mobile applications as platforms for branding and marketing. Before law school, she also 
managed projects under federal and state grants in public health. With a background in both for-profit 
and not-for-profit businesses, she brings a depth of real-world experience to her law practice. 
 
Having served on many boards in the past, she is a current board member of The Vermont Bar Foundation, 
The Gathering Place, The Windham County Bar Association, and has recently been appointed to serve on 
the Special Advisory Committee on Remote Hearings for the Vermont Supreme Court. She is admitted to 
practice law in Vermont and Massachusetts. 
 
Statement of Interest –  
 
As treasurer of the Windham County Bar Association, I play a role in organizing the giving from our local 
bar. Our bar dues are primarily directed toward giving to The Vermont Bar Foundation. We see it as our 
charity of choice. As lawyers in Vermont, it is our responsibility to advance its mission. I deeply respect 
the work of Legal Aid and consider the Access Justice program a critical service in our state.  I am enrolled 
in Vermont Lawyer Referral Program and regularly agree to see those seeking help. I believe the Directors 
of the Vermont Bar Foundation are serving a statewide need. I am honored to be nominated to join in this 
important work. 


